
 

THE ROTARY CLUB OF NANAIMO NORTH  

Box 223,  Nanaimo  BC  V9R 5K9   

   

 
 
 
Richard Harding 
General Manager  
Parks, Recreation, and Culture 
City of Nanaimo, B.C. 
 
 
          August 23, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Richard 
 
Further to our recent discussions I am writing to confirm that in the event that City Council 
approves the undertaking of design work for the Loudon Park Boathouse project, the 
Rotary Club of Nanaimo North will contribute $10,000.00 to that work.  
 
 
 

 
 
Ed Poli 
Treasurer 
Rotary Club of Nanaimo North  
edpoli@direct.ca 

(250) 716-3579 
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